

2019-06-26 Meeting notes

Date

26 Jun 2019

Attendees

- [Vince Bareau](#)
- [Mike Gorrell](#)
- [Marko Knepper](#)
- [Mark Veksler](#)
- [Taras Spashchenko](#)
- [Craig McNally](#)
- [Ann-Marie Breaux](#)
- [Jakub Skoczen](#)
- [Peter Murray](#)
- [Ian Walls](#)
- [Magda Zacharska](#)

Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
30 min	Discuss RFC for PubSub	Vince Bareau Taras Spashchenko	https://github.com/folio-org/rfcs/pull/2 RFC presented with discussion. No show stoppers. Potentially some additional questions need to be addressed prior to this being a major platform feature. We'll allow 1 week for technical questions and discussions. Decision on RFC to be made at next meeting on Wednesday, July 3, 2019.